

Appledore Gardens Lindfield Haywards Heath West Sussex RH16 2AQ

tel: 01444 414001 email office@oathall.org website www.oathall.org

Headteacher: Mr E Rodriguez MA BSc (Hons)

5th November 2021

Dear Parents

Sussex Police have recently notified us of a number of incidents which have taken place across Sussex, which have involved young girls being followed and approached by a white male, in his 30's with dark hair and a black car.

We would kindly ask that you discuss this with your child and remind them of how to keep themselves safe when walking to and from school. If you or your child have any concerns, please report these to the Police (quoting 'Op Vertical') or to any member of staff.

Yours faithfully

Edward Rodriguez Headteacher